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I am writing in support of the Eichwald redistricting plan for Sandoval County. It is the ONLY plan created with input and thought 
about ALL the constituents of Sandoval County, including our Native American residents. It is unconscionable that the plans 
devised by Mr. Adair and Mr. Heil excluded any consideration about the diverse infrastructure needs of the population that they 
represent. The Eichwald plan takes this diversity into mind, and strives to distribute the resources of Sandoval County equitably. 
The Commissioners must not forget that the decisions of the Sandoval County Commission affects the well-being of the entire 
county, and not just the needs of the residents who have the power to vote them into office. A true leader creates an inclusive 
atmosphere for all stakeholders involved, inspiring confidence in their decision-making. I wholeheartedly petition the Commission 
to vote for The Eichwald redistricting plan.  


